
From the Principal
Dear Families,
Welcome to Term 3. I hope that everyone had a
lovely winter break and managed to get away or
even just have some relaxing downtime with the
family

Boys Basketball
Our boys basketball team have continued to play
brilliantly. In week 1 our basketball team travelled to
North Rocks for a very exciting match. Our team won
the game by two points in a nail biting finish. Well
done basketballers. We will continue to cheer you on
and we are looking forward to the next match.
 

St Marys Public School
YELLAMUNDIE
Where every child is excited to learn and grow every day.  

Darug word for storyteller

Athletics Carnival
It was wonderful to see our children enjoying the carnival at Blair Oval in Week 1. Thank you
parents for coming to support the children and our school. I was happy to see the threatening
rain was only a short drizzle and we ended up with good weather. Thank you Mr Cohen for
your leadership of this great day.

Swim Scheme
This week our Swim Scheme group are walking to Ripples each morning to take part in
important swimming and water safety lessons. These lessons will continue next week. Thank
you Mrs Reilly and Mr Cohen.

 

Term 3 Week 3



Kinder Skittles game- learning
combinations to 10

Education Week
Our start of term has been incredibly busy
with Swim Scheme, Health Harold, the
Brolga Dance Program and the K-2 Soccer
Program all happening during this week.
We will be holding Education Week
activities in Week 6. We will also be having
our book character parade in Week 6 as a
part of Book Week. An information note
about these activities will be coming soon.
 

Spelling Bee
Our students had a great time taking part
in the Premier's Spelling Challenge. Well
done to Audrija and Rayan who will take
part in the Premier's Spelling Challenge
Regional Final. Great work, and thank you
Mrs Giles for your organisation and
leadership of this event. 
 

Parking near the school
Please ensure you park legally  when dropping off or picking up your child. There are different
rules at different times of the day so check the parking signs so that you are not in breach of
the law. The best and safest place to park is behind the Village Shopping Centre which is
adjacent to Lang Park. You will have access to the school through the Green gate near the
school basketball courts.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Kind regards,
      
Mr Robert Linas
       

 



What's happening 
at St Marys PS?



Calendar
Every Friday- 09am - 10:30am Helping Hands

Monday 31 July- Swim School starts

Wednesday August 2- Book Club closes

SAFE AND 
SENSIBLE

Isabella KB
Sofia KW
Oliver 1D
Aleena 1/2G
Fifi 2B
Sophia 3/4D
Manraj 3/4G
Logan 4/5B
Florence 5/6M
Lillian 5/6W

ACTIVE 
LEARNER

Zayn KB
Charra KW
Beau 1D
Dillon 1/2G
Naomi 2B
Katrina 3/4D
Kailani 3/4G
Michael 4/5B
Liana 5/6M
Joshua 5/6W

TAKING PRIDE

Aayva KB
Talha KW
Praise 1D
Rayne 1/2G
Tiffany 2B
Ismail 3/4D
Anna 3/4G
Razan 4/5B
Coyan 5/6M
Ayush 5/6W

RESPECTFUL
Amelia-Rose KB
Ariah KW
Sela 1D
Ibrahim 1/2G
Jaxon 2B
Pia 3/4D
Mya 3/4G
Martin 5/6M
Ellyse 5/6W

RESILIENCE
Hunter KB
Haresh KW
Neriya 1D
Tutetai 1/2G
Olivia 2B
Zion 3/4D
Luke 3/4G
Elizabeth 4/5B
Katherine 5/6M
Izaac 5/6W
Josiah 5/6W

End of Term Assembly

https://stmarys-p.sentral.com.au/webcal/calendar/1?type=term&value=2023-02-22#

